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Board to Meet Wednesday with Human Rights Commission  
 
 EUREKA – A subcommittee of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors will meet with 

the representatives of the Human Rights Commission on Wednesday, Feb. 13 at 10 a.m. to discuss 

revising, replacing or rescinding Ordinance 2488, regarding use of the County Courthouse grounds 

by the public.   

 

 Supervisors Rex Bohn and Mark Lovelace were tasked by the Board to meet with members 

of the Human Rights Commission to get their input regarding any possible changes to the 

ordinance.  The meeting will be held at the County Courthouse conference room on the 5th floor. 

The agenda for this meeting will be posted by Friday.  
 

 

 

### 

For more information, contact:   

Sean Quincey, Public Information Specialist, (707) 476-2389 
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